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Sisyphusina Shira Dentz 2020-04-05 Poetry. Women's Studies. Art. Music.
SISYPHUSINA is a cross-genre collection of prose, poetry, visual art, and
improvisatory music, centered on female aging. Faced with linguistic and literary
traditions that lack rich vocabularies to describe female aging, Shira Dentz uses
the hybrid form as an attempt to suture new language that reflects internal and
physical processes that constitute a shifting identity. By deviating from formal
classical construction, and using the recurring image of a rose, SISYPHUSINA
circles around conventions of beauty, questioning traditional aesthetic values of
continuity, coherence, and symmetry. Some of the book's images are drawn from
separate multimedia collaborations between the author and composer Pauline
Oliveros, artist Kathy High, and artist Kathline Carr. A musical composition
improvised by Pauline Oliveros, based on one of her text scores, titled "Aging
Music," is the book's coda, and readers can listen to it online by scanning a QR
code inside the book. The interweaving of these collaborations with the author's
voice and voices from other sources imbue this book with a porous texture, and
reimagines the boundary of the book as a membrane.
Ultralearning Scott Young 2019-08-06 Now a Wall Street Journal bestseller. Learn a
new talent, stay relevant, reinvent yourself, and adapt to whatever the workplace
throws your way. Ultralearning offers nine principles to master hard skills
quickly. This is the essential guide to future-proof your career and maximize your
competitive advantage through self-education. In these tumultuous times of
economic and technological change, staying ahead depends on continual selfeducation—a lifelong mastery of fresh ideas, subjects, and skills. If you want to
accomplish more and stand apart from everyone else, you need to become an
ultralearner. The challenge of learning new skills is that you think you already
know how best to learn, as you did as a student, so you rerun old routines and old
ways of solving problems. To counter that, Ultralearning offers powerful
strategies to break you out of those mental ruts and introduces new training
methods to help you push through to higher levels of retention. Scott H. Young
incorporates the latest research about the most effective learning methods and the
stories of other ultralearners like himself—among them Benjamin Franklin, chess
grandmaster Judit Polgár, and Nobel laureate physicist Richard Feynman, as well as
a host of others, such as little-known modern polymath Nigel Richards, who won the
French World Scrabble Championship—without knowing French. Young documents the
methods he and others have used to acquire knowledge and shows that, far from
being an obscure skill limited to aggressive autodidacts, ultralearning is a
powerful tool anyone can use to improve their career, studies, and life.
Ultralearning explores this fascinating subculture, shares a proven framework for
a successful ultralearning project, and offers insights into how you can organize
and exe - cute a plan to learn anything deeply and quickly, without teachers or
budget-busting tuition costs. Whether the goal is to be fluent in a language (or
ten languages), earn the equivalent of a college degree in a fraction of the time,
or master multiple tools to build a product or business from the ground up, the
principles in Ultralearning will guide you to success.
Hamlet William Shakespeare 2010-02-01
Loving Day Mat Johnson 2015-05-26 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK • “[Mat Johnson’s]
unrelenting examination of blackness, whiteness and everything in between is
handled with ruthless candor and riotous humor.”—Los Angeles Times “Razor-sharp .
. . Loving Day is that rare mélange: cerebral comedy with pathos.”—The New York
Times Book Review NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times •
San Francisco Chronicle • NPR • Men’s Journal • The Miami Herald • The Denver Post
• Slate • The Kansas City Star • San Antonio Express-News • Time Out New York
Warren Duffy has returned to America for all the worst reasons: His marriage to a
beautiful Welsh woman has come apart; his comics shop in Cardiff has failed; and
his Irish American father has died, bequeathing to Warren his last possession, a
roofless, half-renovated mansion in the heart of black Philadelphia. On his first
night in his new home, Warren spies two figures outside in the grass. When he
screws up the nerve to confront them, they disappear. The next day he encounters
ghosts of a different kind: In the face of a teenage girl he meets at a comics
convention he sees the mingled features of his white father and his black mother,
both now dead. The girl, Tal, is his daughter, and she’s been raised to think
she’s white. Spinning from these revelations, Warren sets off to remake his life
with a reluctant daughter he’s never known, in a haunted house with a history he
knows too well. In their search for a new life, he and Tal struggle with ghosts,
fall in with a utopian mixed-race cult, and ignite a riot on Loving Day, the
unsung holiday for interracial lovers. A frequently hilarious, surprisingly moving
story about blacks and whites, fathers and daughters, the living and the dead,
Loving Day celebrates the wonders of opposites bound in love. Praise for Loving
Day “Incisive . . . razor-sharp . . . that rare mélange: cerebral comedy with
pathos. The vitality of our narrator deserves much of the credit for that. He has
the neurotic bawdiness of Philip Roth’s Alexander Portnoy; the keen, caustic eye
of Bob Jones in Chester Himes’s If He Hollers Let Him Go; the existential insight
of Ellison’s Invisible Man.”—The New York Times Book Review “Exceptional . . . To
say that Loving Day is a book about race is like saying Moby-Dick is a book about
whales. . . . [Mat Johnson’s] unrelenting examination of blackness, whiteness and
everything in between is handled with ruthless candor and riotous humor. . . .
Even when the novel’s family strife and racial politics are at peak intensity,
Johnson’s comic timing is impeccable.”—Los Angeles Times “Johnson, at his best, is
a powerful comic observer [and] a gifted writer, always worth reading on the
topics of race and privilege.’”—Dwight Garner, The New York Times
Interventional Ultrasound Christoph Frank Dietrich 2014-10-22 The first
comprehensive, multi-specialty text on ultrasound guidance in interventional
procedures, this book uses the authors extensive clinical experience to provide a
full overview of modern interventional ultrasound. For all practitioners, whether
new to the procedures or already using them, Interventional Ultrasound offers
expert advice and solutions to commonly encountered questions and problems.
Special Features: Provides a complete approach to interventional ultrasound,
beginning with essential basics on materials, equipment, setup requirements,
informed consent issues, microbiologic aspects, and hygiene Covers specific,
ultrasound-guided diagnostic and therapeutic interventions in the abdomen, thorax,
urogenital tract, musculoskeletal system, thyroid and other sites, including
indications, selection of materials and biopsy devices, preparation and detailed,
hands-on techniques as well as management of complications Describes key recent
advances, such as the use of ultrasound contrast agents in interventional
procedures, adapting ultrasound transducers for endoscopic use in biopsies of the
thorax and gastrointestinal tract, performing percutaneous biopsy aspiration and

Applications of Mathematics in Mechanics Bogoljub Stanković 2006
Sound foundations : learning and teaching pronunciation 2008
Policy and Practice Challenges for Equality in Education Neimann, Theresa
2021-09-10 Well-educated populations are important aspects of any contemporary
society, as education increases national and global development and the positive
expansion of communities to participate actively in civil matters also increases.
Educational equality is based on the principles of administrative competence and
fairness of access and distribution of resources, opportunities, and treatment,
which ensures success for every person. Ensuring equal access to quality education
requires addressing a wide range of persistent inequalities in society and
includes a stronger focus on how different forms of inequalities intersect to
produce unequal opportunities or outcomes that affect marginalized and vulnerable
groups. Policy and Practice Challenges for Equality in Education takes a
multifaceted look at issues of equality and inequality in education as related to
policy, practice, resource access, and distribution. As such, this book explores
the potential practices in education that serve to mitigate and transform
unproductive practices which have left societies scarred by social and educational
inequalities. The chapters provide a critical analysis of the manifestations of
inequalities in various educational contexts and discerns how broader social
inequalities are informed by education-related matters. This book is ideal for
sociologists, administrators, instructors, policymakers, data scientists,
community leaders, practitioners, stakeholders, researchers, academicians, and
students interested in educational equality and the unique challenges being faced
worldwide.
Focus on Grammar Irene E. Schoenberg 2001-04
Fertility Cryopreservation Ri-Cheng Chian 2010-05-13 Protecting the reproductive
potential of young patients undergoing cancer therapy is increasingly important.
With modern treatment protocols, 80% of patients can be expected to survive. It
has been estimated that up to one in 250 young adults will be a survivor of
childhood cancer in the future; infertility, however, may be a consequence. As a
wide range of fertility preservation methods are increasingly offered by
clinicians, this systematic and comprehensive textbook dealing with the
cryobiology, technology and clinical approach to this therapy will be essential
reading to infertility specialists, embryologists, oncologists, cryobiologists,
ObGyns, andrologists, and urologists with an interest in fertility preservation.
Fertility Cryopreservation reviews all the techniques of this increasingly
important field within reproductive medicine. It covers the basic principles of
pertinent cryobiology, and contains major sections on the different therapies
available, written by international specialists combining experience from both
academic centers and commercial industries.
Garde Ta Foy Alastair Grierson Rickford 2013-10-31 This wonderful volume, a
beautiful book which is both so attractive and also distils the essence of the
unique Felsted ethos, will be published in October 2013 as part of the School's
450th anniversary celebrations.Whilst a chronological narrative of the major
developments in the School's history will form a substantial part, the focus of
the book will fall most especially on the more recent years, and emphasis will be
given to presenting a detailed portrait of the School in the 21st century, and to
formulating a thematic portrait of all aspects of the vibrant community we find
today.Although the book will be written by a single author, reliance will be
placed upon the testimony of those who have known the School personally in the
period since the Second World War, during which time the present School character
and ethos have been established. There will be references to personalities whose
contributions in all fields of scholastic and co-curricular activities have
moulded the Felsted Schools of today. The thematic structure will enable all
readers to find their areas of particular interest, whilst the many illustrations
to be included guarantees a visual feast too.
Colleges that Change Lives Loren Pope 1996 The distinctive group of forty colleges
profiled here is a well-kept secret in a status industry. They outdo the Ivies and
research universities in producing winners. And they work their magic on the B and
C students as well as on the A students. Loren Pope, director of the College
Placement Bureau, provides essential information on schools that he has chosen for
their proven ability to develop potential, values, initiative, and risk-taking in
a wide range of students. Inside you'll find evaluations of each school's program
and personality to help you decide if it's a community that's right for you;
interviews with students that offer an insider's perspective on each college;
professors' and deans' viewpoints on their school, their students, and their
mission; and information on what happens to the graduates and what they think of
their college experience. Loren Pope encourages you to be a hard-nosed consumer
when visiting a college, advises how to evaluate a school in terms of your own
needs and strengths, and shows how the college experience can enrich the rest of
your life.
The Incredible Teenage Brain Bettina Hohnen 2019-10-21 This book is a must read
for anyone parenting, teaching or supporting teens, who wants to empower them to
reach their potential. Written by a team of clinical psychologists, it leads you
through tried and tested strategies to build strong relationships and improve
communication with young people as they develop, learn and grow. In the book we
learn that the 'teenage brain' is unique which gives us an incredible opportunity
for change and development, but it is also a time when young people are
particularly sensitive and potentially vulnerable . It guides you through ways to
communicate effectively with teens without negatively affecting their self-esteem.
There are plenty of tips about what to say, what not say and the best mindset to
use with teens, day to day. The authors draw from the latest research in
neuroscience and psychology, years of clinical expertise and first-hand parenting
experience. It's relatable like your best friend's advice, and informed by
scientific evidence - easy to read, hard to put down.
Pharmaceutical Auditing Pharmaceutical Quality Group 2001
ACCA Financial Reporting BPP LEARNING MEDIA. 2022-03-02 BPP Learning Media is an
ACCA approved content provider. Our suite of study tools will provide you with all
the accurate and up-to-date material you need for exam success.
Russian Second-language Textbooks and Identity in the Universe of Discourse Olga
Mladenova 2004 This book provides an overview of the changes of the SecondLanguage Learning discursive formation and the Identity discursive formation in
Russian history. It proposes an explanatory model in which small-scale linguistic
detail is joined with larger-scale language units in order to illuminate matters
of cultural importance in their linguistic guise.
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drainage with ultrasound, employing sonography in advanced ablative techniques and
more Explores such cutting edge topics as symptom-oriented palliative care
interventions, applications in critical care medicine and interventions in
children Highlights, for the first time, the vital role of assisting personnel in
interventional ultrasound procedures Offering easy-to-follow instructions and
nearly 600 high-quality illustrations, Interventional Ultrasound takes a
practical, cookbook approach ideal for daily use in the hospital or clinic. It is
an indispensable reference for interventional radiologists, gastroenterologists,
internists, surgeons and other specialists who need to stay up-to-date on the
newest technology and applications in this rapidly advancing field.
Learning from Head Start Sidney W. Gilford 2013-08-12 Often referred to as a
laboratory from which the general early childhood education community can learn,
Head Start has benefited from more than 45 years of experience. Its unique blend
of early childhood practices, assessments, and monitoring, along with a social
service style approach, contribute to Head Start standing out as a premiere early
childhood program. This book is designed to be a teaching tool for workshops and
courses as well as an on-site resource for current and future Head Start teaching
staff and others in early childhood education. By presenting background
information, vignettes, research, and classroom activities, this book on school
readiness combines best practices in early childhood education with relevant
applications. Topics, written by experts in their fields, include: Approaches to
learning and teaching strategies Assessments Behavior management Classroom set up
Curriculum and lesson plans Early language, literacy, math, science, social
studies, and creative arts Physical health and development (gross and fine motor
skills) Social and emotional development Teaching young children with disabilities
and dual language learners Tips for involving parents in their children’s
education
IN Writing Douglas A. Wissing 2016-01-04 Fueled by an insider's view of Indiana
and the state's often surprising connections to the larger world, IN Writing is
revelatory. It is Indiana in all its glory: sacred and profane; saints and
sinners; war and peace; small towns and big cities; art, architecture, poetry and
victuals. It's about Hoosier talent and Hoosier genius: the courageous farmersoldiers who ardently try to win the hearts and minds of 21st century Afghan
insurgents; the artisans whose work pulses with the aesthetics of far-away
homelands; and the famous modernist poet who had to leave to make his mark. It's
about places that speak to a wider world: Columbus and its remarkable
architecture; New Harmony and its enduring idealism; Indianapolis and its worldrenowned Crown Hill cemetery. IN Writing makes visible the unexpected bonds
between Indiana and the world at large.
ACCA F5 Performance Management BPP Learning Media 2017-03-03 BPP Learning Media is
an ACCA Approved Content Provider. Our partnership with ACCA means that our Study
Texts, Practice & Revision Kits and iPass (for CBE papers only) are subject to a
thorough ACCA examining team review. Our suite of study tools will provide you
with all the accurate and up-to-date material you need for exam success.
First Ukrainian Reader for Beginners Olena Dniprova 2019-06-28 There are simple
and funny Ukrainian texts for easy reading. The book consists of Beginner and
Elementary courses with parallel Ukrainian-English texts. The author maintains
learners' motivation by funny stories about real life situations such as meeting
people, studying, job searches, working etc. Method ALARM (Approved Learning
Automatic Remembering Method) utilize natural human ability to remember words used
in texts repeatedly and systematically. The author managed to compose each
sentence using only words explained in previous chapters. The second and the
following chapters of the Beginner course have only about 30 new words each. The
book is equipped with the audio tracks. The address of the home page of the book
on the Internet, where audio files are available for listening and downloading, is
listed at the beginning of the book on the copyright page.
MOOCs and Open Education Around the World Curtis J. Bonk 2015-06-12 As new digital
forms of formal and informal learning proliferate, there is an increasing need to
better understand how people in different regions of the world are implementing
massive open online courses (MOOCs) and other forms of open educational resources
(OERs). Educators, researchers, politicians, and numerous other stakeholders want
to grasp what the outcomes of these initiatives are and how they can be improved.
Ongoing e-learning developments related to both technology and pedagogy have
pushed institutions and organizations to grapple with issues of accreditation,
credentialing, quality standards, innovative assessment, and learner motivation
and attrition, among other areas of concern. In response, MOOCs and Open Education
Around the World explores and illuminates unique implementations of MOOCs and open
education across regions and nations. The book also focuses on the various
opportunities as well as the dilemmas presented in this rapidly evolving age of
technology-enabled learning. What are the different delivery formats, interaction
possibilities, assessment schemes, and business models? What are the key
controversies or issues that must be discussed and addressed? This edited
collection explains MOOCs and open education trends and issues in a variety of
contexts, shares key research findings, and provides practical suggestions and
recommendations for the near future.
Handbook of Linguistic Annotation Nancy Ide 2017-06-16 This handbook offers a
thorough treatment of the science of linguistic annotation. Leaders in the field
guide the reader through the process of modeling, creating an annotation language,
building a corpus and evaluating it for correctness. Essential reading for both
computer scientists and linguistic researchers.Linguistic annotation is an
increasingly important activity in the field of computational linguistics because
of its critical role in the development of language models for natural language
processing applications. Part one of this book covers all phases of the linguistic
annotation process, from annotation scheme design and choice of representation
format through both the manual and automatic annotation process, evaluation, and
iterative improvement of annotation accuracy. The second part of the book includes
case studies of annotation projects across the spectrum of linguistic annotation
types, including morpho-syntactic tagging, syntactic analyses, a range of semantic
analyses (semantic roles, named entities, sentiment and opinion), time and event
and spatial analyses, and discourse level analyses including discourse structure,
co-reference, etc. Each case study addresses the various phases and processes
discussed in the chapters of part one.
Reflections on Media Education Futures Sirkku Kotilainen 2015 The conference
"Media Education Futures" in Tampere, Finland 2014, highlighted participation,
well-being and citizenship as current Nordic perspectives in media education, and
discussed media and information literacies contributing to intercultural dialogue.
The goal was to display and promote research in the field along with the practices
of media education. Research results presented at the conference indicated that
the civic skills needed in information societies include critical awareness, which
is the basis for understanding media societies. Critical thinking is also the
basis for creativity and should be included in the teaching of coding, which has
been done in several countries in new school curricula at the basic level.
Moreover, broader cooperation among researchers with different cultural
backgrounds, rather than traditional Europe-centred collaboration was echoed. This
publication reflects topics including critical awareness, technological citizenry,
methodologies in studying young people in urban cities, and youth well-being in
relations to media and information literacies. The publication covers articles
from different parts of the world including, for example, China and India in Asia
and Brazil in Latin America, as well as several European countries. It is divided
kursy-campus-language-club

into two sections - 1) Academic Articles and 2) Practical Papers and Case Studies
- as reflections on the futures of media education.
Polskie Książki Telefoniczne 2003
Cakes, Bakes and Biscuits National Trust, 2016-10-13 Cakes, Bakes and Biscuits is
a treasury of modern and classic recipes from the National Trust that you can
create in the comfort of your own home, on a lazy Sunday or with the kids. From
classic favourites like Victoria sponge and simple fruit cake to treats for
children, perfect preserves and even savoury breads and bites, there are over 100
delicious recipes to make and enjoy. These recipes include a variety of cakes,
muffins, flapjacks, fancies, scones, tarts, buns, cookies – and even custard cream
biscuits! There's a section on savoury bakes too. This book also includes regional
favourites such as Barm Brack from Wales, Bath Buns and Banbury Cakes. There are
also recipes with fascinating connections to NT properties too – Secretary Tarts
from Polesden Lacey and Kedleston Marmalade Cake. With tips and techniques to
ensure you get a perfect result every time, Cakes, Bakes and Biscuits is the
perfect accompaniment to a classic British teatime.
Stanislavsky in Practice Vreneli Farber 2008 Stanislavsky in Practice focuses on
the course of study pursued today by aspiring actors in Russia and on the
philosophy that informs this curriculum. It draws on extensive observation during
the academic year 2000-2001 of the actor training program of the St. Petersburg
State Academy of Theatre Arts (SPGATI), one of the three most prestigious
theatrical institutes in Russia, and on interviews of a wide array of individuals
in the Academy. Although the years since 1991 have witnessed many changes in
theater and in actor training - sources of funding, administration, choice of
repertoire, new methodologies, etc. - there remains much continuity with the past.
The core of this continuity is the Stanislavsky tradition, which nevertheless has
been affected by the views of post-Soviet Russia. The developments in actor
training from 1991 to 2001 reflect the challenges and problems faced by other
institutions in the arts and sciences. In other words, the phenomenon of
continuity and discontinuity with the past is characteristic of other institutions
in Russia, cultural as well as scientific and educational.
Opening Up Education Toru Iiyoshi 2008 Experts discuss the potential for open
education tools, resources, and knowledge to transform the economics and ecology
of education.
The Influence of the Foreign Service Institute on US Language Education Theresa
Ulrich 2020-12-28 "Through close analysis of primary source textual documents
produced by the Foreign Service Institute (FSI) between 1947 and 1968, this unique
text reveals the undocumented influence of the FSI on K-12 language instruction
and assessment in the United States. By investigating the historical development
of the FSI and its attitudes and practices around language learning and
bilingualism, this text provides in-depth insight into the changing value of
bilingualism in the US, and highlights how the FSI's practices around language
instruction and assessment continue to influence language instruction in American
public schools. By mapping the development and integration of language proficiency
assessments which strongly resemble those used by the FSI, historical analysis
uncovers key political and economic motivations for increased promotion of
language instruction in the US education system. Providing insights into issues of
language instruction and assessment in public education that persist today, this
book will be particularly useful to researchers and students interested in how
policy formation has shaped language instruction and assessment in US public
schools"-Integrating Engineering Education and Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives Zhanna Anikina 2020-05-06 This book presents papers from the
International Conference on Integrating Engineering Education and Humanities for
Global Intercultural Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on 25–27 March 2020. The
conference brought together researchers and practitioners from various disciplines
within engineering and humanities to offer a range of perspectives. Focusing on,
but not limited to, Content and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a wide academic audience seeking ways to
initiate positive changes in education.
An Introduction to Infectious Diseases Barry C. Fox 2015-03-24
Spring Term Book Folens Publishers 2000-11-29
The Student Leadership Challenge James M. Kouzes 2013-04-16 Designed to be used
with the The Student Leadership Challenge or the Student Leadership Practices
Inventory, this workbook will help students go deeper into the actual practice of
leadership, guiding them in better understanding and embodying The Five Practices
of Exemplary Leadership in a meaningful and relevant way. It includes activities
and worksheets; a unit on taking, digesting, and understanding the Student
Leadership Practices Inventory; and a section that helps students commit to and
work on their leadership development in an ongoing way.
Leading Sustainable Change Rebecca Henderson 2015 The business case for
environmental sustainability is becoming increasingly compelling - but persuading
well-established organizations to act in new ways is never easy. This book is
designed to support business leaders and organisational scholars who are grappling
with this challenge by pulling together leading-edge insights from some of the
world's best researchers as to how organisational change in general - and
sustainable change in particular - can be most effectively managed.
Stress and Productivity Leonard W. Krinsky 1984
Learning How to Learn Barbara Oakley, PhD 2018-08-07 A surprisingly simple way for
students to master any subject--based on one of the world's most popular online
courses and the bestselling book A Mind for Numbers A Mind for Numbers and its
wildly popular online companion course "Learning How to Learn" have empowered more
than two million learners of all ages from around the world to master subjects
that they once struggled with. Fans often wish they'd discovered these learning
strategies earlier and ask how they can help their kids master these skills as
well. Now in this new book for kids and teens, the authors reveal how to make the
most of time spent studying. We all have the tools to learn what might not seem to
come naturally to us at first--the secret is to understand how the brain works so
we can unlock its power. This book explains: • Why sometimes letting your mind
wander is an important part of the learning process • How to avoid "rut think" in
order to think outside the box • Why having a poor memory can be a good thing •
The value of metaphors in developing understanding • A simple, yet powerful, way
to stop procrastinating Filled with illustrations, application questions, and
exercises, this book makes learning easy and fun.
Theory of Mind Rebecca Saxe 2015-12-09 The articles in this special issue use a
wide range of techniques and subject populations to address fundamental questions
about the cognitive and neural structure of theory of mind.
Ukraine Taras Kuzio 2002-09-11 Ukraine: State and Nation Building explores the
transformation of Soviet Ukraine into an independent state and examines the new
elites and their role in the state building process, as well as other attributes
of the modern nation-state such as borders, symbols, myths and national histories.
Extensive primary sources and interviews with leading members of Ukranian elites,
show that state building is an integral part of the transition process and cannot
be divorced from democratization and the establishment of a market economy.
The Making Of The British Landscape Nicholas Crane 2016-10-13 How much do we
really know about the place we call 'home'? In this sweeping, timely book,
Nicholas Crane tells the story of Britain. ***** Over the course of 12,000 years
of continuous human occupation, the British landscape has been transformed form a
European peninsula of glacier and tundra to an island of glittering cities and
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exquisite countryside. In this geographical journey through time, we discover the
ancient relationship between people and place and the deep-rooted tensions between
town and countryside. From tsunamis to Roman debacles, from henge to high-rise and
hamlet to metropolis, this is a book about change and adaptation. As Britain
lurches towards a more sustainable future, it is the story of our age. 'A
geographer's love letter to the British and the land that formed them ...
dramatic, lyrical and even inspiring' Sunday Times 'A magnificent, epic work by a
national treasure ... A tour de force' Bel Mooney, Daily Mail
Good with Words Patrick Barry 2021-09-24 Suppose you were good with words. Suppose
when you decided to speak, the message you delivered--and the way you delivered
it--successfully connected with your intended audience. What would that mean for
your career prospects? What would that mean for your comfort level in social
situations? And perhaps most importantly, what would that mean for your
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satisfaction with the personal relationships you value the most? This book is
designed to help you find out. Based on an award-winning course and workshop
series at the University of Michigan taken by students training to enter a wide
range of fields--law, business, medicine, social work, public policy, design,
engineering, and many more--it removes the guesswork from figuring out how to
communicate clearly and compellingly. All of us have ideas that are worth sharing.
Why not learn how to convey yours in a way that people will appreciate, enjoy, and
remember?
The Damnation of Theron Ware Harold Frederic 2012-12-19 " A young pastor plunges
into a moral decline after encounters with a priest, an atheist, and an aesthete.
This classic of 19th century American realism offers a revelatory look at smalltown life and an innocent's seduction by strange new ideas. Gripping storytelling
and keen characterizations recapture the era's religious, scientific,
philosophical, and sexual anxieties"--
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